
Erica Dubois
Bangor
LD 1002
Dear Judiciary Committee,
The idea that the State would attempt to legislate what a child is called as first name 
in a classroom is beyond dystopian. No nick names, then? Sorry, Bobby, you are 
‘Robert’, now. No use of middle names or shortened names or the old classic, 
“Junior?” Please, summarily reject this bill and stop wasting taxpayer money with this
embarrassing drivel.
Yours writhing in agony over the stupidity of this bill,
E.C. Dubois, Bangor


